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November 5, 1979

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 100
Arlington, Texas 76012

ATTN: Karl V. Seyfrit, Director

Dear Mr. Seyfrit:

In response to your letter of November 1,1979, stating that you
do not have a record in response to I E Bulletin 79-19 for J & P Corporation,
please be advised that a letter dated August 14, 1979 was sent covering two
licenses with a copy to NRC Office of Inspection and Enforcement in Washington
(copyenclosed).

For your reference, License ib. SUA-1329 is in Wold Nuclear Company's
name but has recently been tenninated upon our request. Also, License No.
SUA-1337 is in J & P Corporation's name which is affiliated with the ownership
of Wold Nuclear.

Please call upon me if you have any further questions.

Very uly yours,

4 8 ss~,
,

D. C. Beling
Manager of Mining
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